
 

 

 

 

 

The document “Proposed Amendments to the Integrated Text of the Electricity 

Market Rules” is  posted on the website of Gestore del Mercato Elettrico SpA 

(www.mercatoelettrico.org) for consultation purposes, with a view to enabling interested 

parties to send in their comments within 28 November 2006. 

Interested parties are thus invited to send in their comments, if any, in one of the following 

ways:  

- by e-mail to consultazione@mercatoelettrico.org 

- by letter to Gestore del Mercato Elettrico SpA, Viale M. Pilsudski, 92, 00197 Roma 

- by fax to +39-06-8012 4589 

For inquiries and clarifications, please call: 

+ 39-06 8012 4067 

+ 39-06 8012 4530 
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